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20th December 2023 
 
Dear Families, 

Thank you so much for your support this term with all your children’s learning. They are continuing 
to make us all proud and have worked extremely hard.  

We enjoyed a special assembly yesterday and to see so many friends and families join us. We 
thought about the important messages at this time of year. We talked about the “unwrappable” 
gifts of warmth, shelter, peace, joy and love. I hope your child is able to share their thoughts with 
you. 
 
What follows is a selection of great photos of our children over the last couple of weeks, I hope you 
enjoy them! 
 

Year 5 at the Tate Modern and around London. 
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School Council at the Houses of Parliament as guests of Kate Ossamor. 
 

 



  

FLEECEFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
Brettenham Road, Edmonton, London, N18 2ES 

E- Mail: office@fleecefield.enfield.sch.uk  

Tel: 020 8807 7899 

 

“Children First”                                         Headteacher: Antoinette Goldwater 

                                 
     

 

 
 

 
 



  

FLEECEFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
Brettenham Road, Edmonton, London, N18 2ES 

E- Mail: office@fleecefield.enfield.sch.uk  

Tel: 020 8807 7899 

 

“Children First”                                         Headteacher: Antoinette Goldwater 

                                 
     

 
 
 

Breakfast Club 
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We know the school holidays can be a difficult time for some families and we wanted to remind you about 
the Enfield Educational Psychology Service Telephone Support Line (TSL). This offers parents an opportunity 
to talk to a member of the Educational Psychology Service about any concerns they might have in relation to 
their child. 
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On behalf of all the staff, I would like to thank you for all your kind wishes and in return, wish you 
and your families and friends a lovely holiday with quality time and a chance for togetherness. 
 
See you all from 8.30am on Tuesday 9th January 2024! 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Antoinette Goldwater 
 

 

 
 

 


